
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/7/2015 3:42:02 PM
Subject: Federal request

Chaney,
 
The Senate flood committee just voted to send Gov. Haley a letter to urge the S.C. Congressional delegation to make 
a supplemental funding request through the omnibus spending bill.
 
Is the governor willing to make such a request? SCDA Commissioner Hugh Weathers said that he’s asked the governor 
before for her support but she did not include the request with her most recent request to the delegation.
 
Does she have further comment about this request other than what she said last week during her press conference? 
She mentioned farmers should have insurance, but Weathers said even with the best insurance, famers would still be 
taking a hit.
 
Let me know when you can, thanks,
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843)-708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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